
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  Pre-School Post 

No.14   23rd April 2021 

Hello all, 

I hope you all had a lovely Easter break and as we all get back together it feels like a little normality is starting to be 

regained. We have welcomed a few new starters who have been patiently waiting until COVID restrictions 

permitted their start. The children have spent this first week back exploring in the meadow garden with its freshly 

organized mud kitchen, playhouse and woodland nature area……. Soon to be bug house and space for lots of bug 

exploring. There has been café in the garden which children have enjoyed playing with and serving snack to their 

friends alfresco too! 

We have spent time completing puzzles, making mini books about growing, fine motor threading and in the tuff 

trays outside there has been a dinosaur world, farm and underwater scene. Lots of interesting play and 

conversations are happening. 

 We have also been learning the phonic sound “S”. I wonder if the children                                                                    

can find anything beginning with S at home? 

Mrs. Evans 
Pre-School Manager 

Smarties Challenge 

 

Thank you to those of you who have 

returned your smarties tube already. 

Well done to the children for 

completing their challenge. 
Fudge, the school dog will really 

appreciate all the hard work saving for 

him and he will look forward to 

thanking the children soon. 

Please ensure all tubes are returned by 

Friday 23rd April. 

 

 

Sun cream           

The sun is starting to grace us with 

its warmth and we need to ensure 

children are protected well from 

its rays, to avoid pink sunburnt 

children. 

Please return all permission slips to 

ensure staff can re-apply cream at 

lunchtime. All children should 

arrive pre creamed and ready to 

play. 

PLEASE DO NOT LEAVE ANY 

SUNCREAMS OR OTHER MEDICINES, 

LOTIONS ETC IN CHILDRENS BAGS. 

Tapestry 

It’s been great to see more of you engaging with Tapestry so 

Thank you. We upload weekly entries to keep you updated 

on all that we have been busy with. It’s lovely to see your 

children at play with their peers and gives you the 

opportunity to chat about their time in pre-school and share 

experiences both that you get up to as a family with us, and 

also see the fun and learning going on in Pre-school.  

Don’t forget to give us a thumbs up acknowledgement so we 

know you’ve seen it by hitting the like button!      


